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Hello, Glendale Families! We hope that this newsletter finds you all well. We are happy to team together 
to bring you monthly updates related to social-emotional learning in the classroom; resources available 
for students, parents and families in the community; school and community service opportunities; Leader 
in Me information; and other school updates. 

This Friday, November 11th is Veterans Day. We are indebted to our Veterans and active-duty military 
personnel, and we thank you for your service. Glendale is proud to showcase these heroes associated 
with our Glendale families. Be on the lookout for papers coming home this week for families to add a 
photo of their military hero, and a paragraph about why they mean so much to them. These may be 
returned to the Glendale office to be added to our Military Hero Bulletin Board. We will add to the bulletin 
board over the next couple of weeks. Thank you again! 

Social-Emotional Learning (SEL) lessons in the classroom last month focused on bullying prevention for 
all grade levels. Lessons delivered so far this month have focused on the topic of personal space, as well 
as beginning to identify feeling with our younger students. These lessons will continue throughout the 
month. 

We are available daily to help with any needs that may arise. We are also available for short-term, 
solution-focused individual counseling to address issues that may be affecting the school day. Please 
reach out if you need anything at all. Additional assistance, such as long-term counseling in the 
community, is available through the Sweet Home Family Support Center (FSC). Please contact us if we 
can be of assistance in making a referral to the FSC for outside counseling, family assistance resources, 
or other concerns. The FSC may also be reached directly at (716) 250-1229.

We will observe 
Veteran’s Day on Friday, November 11th. 

There is NO SCHOOL on this day. 
Thank you to all Veterans for your service to our country! 
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School Social Worker

kciezki@sweethomeschools.org

(716) 250-1500

Have a wonderful Thanksgiving 
with your family! There is no school on Thursday, November 

24th and Friday, November 25th 
in recognition of the holiday.

Numerous parent support programs are offered in the community throughout the year. Please see the 
following pages for flyers for upcoming programs. 

Miss Zoe Gionis 

School Psychologist

zgionis@sweethomeschools.org

(716) 250-1509



Each month, Glendale is focusing one one of the 7 Habits from the Leader in Me 
program. We are so happy to see Glendale students develop into leaders. October 
focused on Habit 1 - Be Proactive. This month, we are focusing on Habit 2. Below 
is a short overview of Habit 2 - Begin With the End in Mind. 

Habit #2
Begin With the End in Mind

Have a Plan
● I set goals for myself.

● I plan ahead.

● I am prepared.

● I think about the consequences of my 
actions (both positive and negative) 
before I act.









Glendale is very happy to continue our support of the Ronald McDonald 
House Charities of Western New York Pull Tab Program. 

Aluminum pull tabs from beverage cans are collected and donated. Pull 
tabs are weighed and recycled, and the monetary value of the aluminum is 
matched by Niagara Metals. The donations help to purchase items for the 
Ronald McDonald House and Family Lounge. The Ronald McDonald House 

in Buffalo allows out-of-town families with children in a local hospital to 
have a place to stay during the child’s hospitalization. 

There is not a deadline for this program - pull tabs may be dropped off 
throughout the school year.

Pull tabs can be dropped off to Mrs. Kawa’s room in the Glendale school 
office. Please donate just the pull tabs. Thank you!



The Weekend Backpack Food Program, sponsored by the Sweet Home Education Foundation 
(S.H.E.F.) and in partnership with FeedMore WNY, assists Sweet Home families with non-perishable 

food items on the weekends. Please contact Mrs. Kawa if you would like to be included in this program. 




